UPDATED CHANGE 19/10/2021

Dear parent/carer

Thank you so much for your continued patience regarding our construction. Our primary aim is to provide safe access to school.

You can now use both the entrances/exits below, depending on where you have parked your car. This will prevent children crossing past the construction
area and/or the main entrance gate to school. Children should be supervised at all times.

If you park in the first car park enter & exit school this way.

If you park in the second car park enter & exit school this way.




